LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

     Hello Friends; can you believe that January is almost over? This month seems to have flown by! Hopefully, the end of the month will also see the end of the single-digit temperatures that the Polar Express apparently left back at Christmas. We missed seeing our regular friends! The worst part of this frigid weather is that it has been too cold for our after-school friends to visit in the evenings. Don’t forget that if the Canisteo-Greenwood school district is closed due to weather, then the Greenwood Reading Center will also be closed for the safety of staff and patrons.
[bookmark: _GoBack]    Our inaugural Mystery Meal of 2025 was this past week. It was so much fun to share a meal with our friends again! If you missed out, fear not; our next one is scheduled for Thursday, February 27 at noon. Even if you don’t frequent the library, you’re welcome to come and hang out with us in the Community of Christ Church fellowship hall. If you’re not sure what to bring; desserts are always welcome. To be fair though, not knowing what people are bringing is half the fun. It is a Mystery Meal, after all!
     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. Homework Helpdesk is on Mondays. We have free internet use, fax capabilities and can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook! Contact us at (607) 225-4553.

